
Furnace Filter Maintenance Alert 

Dear [Homeowner's Name], 

As the changing seasons approach, we want to remind you to check your furnace filter to ensure 

optimal performance and air quality in your home. 

It is recommended to inspect your filter every [insert time frame] and replace it if it appears dirty 

or clogged. A clean filter helps maintain efficiency and prolongs the life of your heating system. 

Please take a moment to check your furnace filter and replace it as needed. If you require 

assistance or would like to schedule a maintenance appointment, do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Phone Number] 

[Your Company Email] 


